
STATE OF ILLINOIS 
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.  • SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 • (217)  782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

October 3, 2018 

Anne Cooper 
Polsinelli 
150 North Riverside Plaza, Suite 3000 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 

RE:  Section 1130.770 – Project Completion 
Permit #16-015, Forest City Dialysis 
Permit Holder: DaVita Inc.DaVita 
Inc. 

Dear Ms. Cooper: 

On June 4, 2018 we received your correspondence notifying the State Board of the completion of 
the permit referenced above.  Our records will be updated to show that Permit #16-015 was 
completed on December 17, 2017 the date the 12-stations were certified by the Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services.  The final cost of the permit is $2,742,857.  No further action 
is required for this permit as it relates to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.    

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino of my staff at 
Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516. 

Sincerely, 

Courtney Avery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
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